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To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing in the hope that the ongoing debacle that is the Rozelle interchange will be resolved 
satisfactorily and that traffic will again flow more freely along Lyons and Victoria Road Drummoyne. 
It would appear that this issue is a direct result of delayed traffic light sequencing along Victoria 
Road in an attempt to alleviate congestion further down Victoria Rd (Rozelle) 
This is NOT an acceptable solution and merely transfers the problem from one area to another! 
The Rozelle Interchange was very poorly conceived and does NOT alleviate traffic congestion. Peak 
hour travel into the city has become untenable since its opening! 
This situation needs careful consideration moving forward. 
I look forward to hearing back from you at your earliest convenience and am keen to hear what 
plans are underway to resolve the issue. 
 
A concerned Drummoyne resident, 

 




